
GCCC Meeting Minutes 
May 07, 2015 

 
The GCCC held its May 7 meeting in the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Because he had a tooth ache, Chairman 
Cobble relinquished the Chairmanship for the night to Chairman Pro Tem Wood. Chairman Pro Tem Wood called 
the meeting to order and opened in prayer. Commissioner Johnson was absent from the meeting. Secretary 
Houser read the minutes from the April 16 meeting. 
  
 Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept the minutes. 
 Chairman Cobble seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes. 
 
 Secretary Houser made a motion to add a Section to Article 13 of the Charter to allow    
 amendments to the Charter before September 2018. 
 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to add this Section. 
 
 Secretary Houser made a motion to amend the Section dealing with Term Limits. 
 Commissioner Waddle seconded the motion. 
 After discussion Secretary Houser withdrew his motion. 
 
 Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept revisions to Section 3.16 
 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to revise Section 3.16 
 
 Secretary Houser made a motion to add a sub-section (h) to Section 8.05. 
 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to add a sub-section (h). 
  
 Secretary Houser made a motion to eliminate Section 13.02 
 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 
 The motion failed 2-4. 
 
The GCCC discussed the need for including a section on the County Attorney. 
 
 Secretary Houser made a motion to reference TCA 5-1-209 in Section 13.02.  
 Chairman Cobble seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously make this reference. 
  
 Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to amend Section 13.03 
 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to amend Section 13.03 
 
 Secretary Houser made a motion that the GCCC set up a Facebook page. 
 Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion. 
 The GCCC voted unanimously to set up a Facebook page. 
 
After discussion the GCCC decided to wait until the Charter has been completed to set up the page. 
 
 Commissioner Davenport made a motion to adjourn.   
 Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion. 
  The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn.  
 



   


